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MEMORANDUM
	To:
	Reception at Whakatane
	

	
	
	

	From:
	Mel Jones
	Date: 7 October 2022

	
	Regulatory Coordination Team Leader
	

	File Ref:
	CH22-02643 (65616)

	Subject:
	Resource consent notification
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Resource consent change application number CH22-02643 (65616) applied for by Bay of Plenty Regional Council has been notified.
Please keep the attached application and supporting documentation available for public viewing until after the submissions close at 5.00 pm on Thursday, 3 November 2022.  Information about this notification is also on our website www.boprc.govt.nz 

For any queries about obtaining their own copy of these documents, please refer enquirers to the Regulatory Administration Team (Whakatane). These documents can also be downloaded from our website.
The consent planner in charge of this application is Terri Payne (Lucens) for any other enquiries.
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Mel Jones
Regulatory Coordination Team Leader
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